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Cannock Cricket Club
Policy regarding photography & recorded images

· Cannock Cricket Club recognises the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all young people in cricket. As part of this commitment, we will not permit photographs, video images or other images of young people to be taken or used without the consent of the parent / guardian.

· The Club will follow the guidance issued by the England & Wales Cricket Board (ECB) on the use of images of young people, which is available on http://www.play-cricket.com 

· The Club will take steps to ensure that these images are used solely for the purpose they are intended, which is the promotion and celebration of the Club’s cricketing activities. If you become aware that these images are being used inappropriately, you should inform the Club Welfare Officer (Graham Machin: 01543 573099) immediately. 

· If photographs (e.g. team or action shots) are submitted to the Press or are published on the Club website, individuals will not be identified. In circumstances where there is a need to identify an individual in the press, parental permission will be sought beforehand.

Policy regarding transport to matches

· Cannock Cricket Club policy is that a team manager, coach, coaching assistant, parents or other responsible adults shall be asked to transport junior members to and from all matches. Therefore, the Club will not be registering private vehicles for the transportation of individuals in connection with any fixtures arranged by the Club.

· These responsible adults should ensure, wherever possible, that another adult accompanies them on the journey. If this is not possible, the individual should NEVER travel alone with one child.

     Club changing policy

    Certain young players (under the age of 18) may be picked to play in adult teams at some point during the season. Cannock Cricket Club have issued the following guidelines:

· Adults should not change or shower at the same time using the same facility as young people, and should try to change at separate times.

· If a facility needs to be shared, Cannock Cricket Club must have gained consent from the parent or guardian that their child/children can do so. If the children are uncomfortable with this situation, no pressure should be placed on them to do so, and they should be encouraged to change and shower at home.  

